
We had a fun October meeting!  Our next meeting is November 9th at 1PM--Come and Join Us! 

 We’ll have another example of a DIY project along with a prize drawing.  

The next Potluck is October 25th.  Hope to see everyone there. 

There will be no potluck in November but please Save December 10th for the Christmas 

Dinner. 

New phonebooks are available for $4 by calling or texting Vikki Warren at 512-431-3656 OR 

pick one up in the office. 

Let’s help make Fall festive--Please feel free to add a pumpkin to the hay bales at City Hall. 

  

 

Thank you to Bobby Sears for all his hard work in handling the aluminum can collection 

donations over the years; Judy Schwab for the years of building rental responsibilities and Terry 

Embrey for working diligently on nametags- improving and updating them and also the 

telephone directory that we all enjoy. 

We will have phone books on sale at the Ladies Club meeting on October 12th ,  for $4.00 each. 

So be sure to bring your money! 

Mark your calendars for the annual Christmas Dinner on December 10 and the 

rummage sale for March 3rd and 4th  

 


